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EZWEB W-2 ISSUES 
 

SouthEast Personnel Leasing, Inc. (“SPLI”) is aware of an ezWeb issue in which an employee’s 

2023 W-2 cannot be viewed on an employee’s mobile device.  Our cloud-based payroll services 

software provider is aware of the issue and is actively working on a fix for the problem.       

 

Currently, SPLI recommends viewing W-2s on another mobile device and/or computer.  If no other 

device is available or the W-2 still cannot be viewed on an alternative device, the employee can 

also rely on the paper W-2 which has already been sent. 

 

If an employee has not received a paper copy of his or her 2023 W-2, another may be requested by 

visiting https://www.myspli.com/w2.php. 

  

Please continue to check our website for additional updates regarding the issue.      

https://www.myspli.com/w2.php

